NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY (NOFA) Announcement
Irvine Recovery Plan Grants Program (IRP Grants Program)

The City of Irvine announces the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Irvine Recovery Plan Grants
Program (IRP Grants Program). This grants program is designed to assist the City’s most vulnerable
individuals, families, and small businesses. Only nonprofit organizations serving the Irvine community are
eligible to apply.

A Technical Workshop for qualified nonprofit agencies interested in submitting an application for funding
will be convened via Zoom on Thursday, August 4, 2022 at 2 p.m. To register for this event, please click
on this link: How to Apply | City of Irvine. Interested applicants are strongly encouraged to attend. For
those not able to participate in the Technical Workshop, you will be required to sign an affidavit that a
representative of your organization has viewed the recorded webinar.

Application packets will be available beginning August 4, 2022 on the City’s website at cityoflirvine.org/IRP.
Assistance to prepare grant applications will be available upon request. All applications must be submitted
by electronic mail to IRP@cityoflrvine.org by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 24, 2022. No late
applications will be accepted.

Please feel free to forward this information to your partner organizations and colleagues that serve the
City of Irvine, its residents and businesses.

ADA COMPLIANCE:

It is the intention of the City of Irvine to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act in all respects. If,
as a participant and observer at this meeting, you will need special assistance beyond what is normally
provided, the City of Irvine will attempt to accommodate you in every reasonable manner. Please contact
the City Clerk’s office at 949-724-6205. Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to
make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting (28CFR 35. 102-35. 104 ADA Title
).

LANGUAGE ACCESS:
Language Access Pursuant to Executive Order 13166
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Néu ban can biét thém bat ky thdng tin nao lién quan dén théng bdo nay hodc tai liéu dich thuét tiéng
Viét, vui long lién hé Keri Bullock tai 949-724-7430.

MBEREI—5 TR X TUBHRIXE AP IFAFEIER, THHR Keri Bullock £ 949-
724-7430.

Si necesita mas informacién sobre este aviso o la traducciéon de documentos en espafiol, comuniquese
con Keri Bullock al 949-724-7430.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Visit the program website at: cityofirvine.orq/IRP
For questions, please submit online at this link or via email to IRP@cityoflrvine.org




